
 

                       
Dear Parents, 

 
The following information sets out the arrangements for our end of term and Christmas events for 
December 2019. 

Children in need. Friday 15th November. Non uniform day £1 payable on the day. 

Children that attend our Friday session are invited to come to nursery in their own clothes 

and we will be icing and selling cakes to raise money for children in need. 
 

Nursery Photos. Wednesday 20th and Friday 22nd November 9- 9.30.  

Black and whites by Liz Rowland. 

Children who do not normally attend these sessions may come between 9 and 9.30 am on 

either the Wednesday or Friday if you would like them to be photographed. The photos 

make excellent Christmas presents for family and friends. 
 
Christmas concert.   Monday 9th December 11.30 am.  
Collection for Chestnut tree children’s hospice at the concert. 
Venue: Village hall, main hall and doors will open at 11.15am. 
Parents and Grandparents invited. Drinks and mince pies will be served after the concert. School 
will close after the concert and drinks at 12.30. 
If this is your child’s normal Monday session, please bring them to school in uniform with their 
outfit in a bag clearly marked with their name. If your child does not normally attend this Monday 
session, please can they be brought to school at 11.15am in their Christmas costume. 
 
Please would you be able to provide your child with a Christmas costume. 
Some suggestions would be snowmen, reindeer, elves, angels, anything to do with Christmas. There 
will be lots of lovely Christmas outfits in the big supermarkets if you need help. 
 We have always allowed parents to take photos and use camcorders at this very special event and 
would like to continue to do so. If any parent has any concerns with this matter, please speak to 
Charlotte before the end of November. 
Please note; The Christmas concert is always very busy. For safety reasons children, will be 
released to parents from the stage door immediately after the concert for parents to look after. 
 
Christmas party   Friday 13th December. No uniform. No packed lunches, party lunch. 
Santa will be visiting the children during the party. Please could you provide a present to the value 
of perhaps no more than £5, with your child’s name clearly marked on the present. Please can the 
presents be secretly handed to a member of staff during the week of the party. Children who do 
not normally attend this Friday session are invited to be dropped off at the party at 10.30 and 
collected at 12.30. We will be playing games and having a party lunch at 12 o’clock. Nursery will 
close for the Christmas holidays at 1 o’clock on the Friday. 
 
30-hour eligibility codes 
Please remember to obtain your new codes for next term if you are in the grace period and email 
to me please before the end of term. 
 
Starting school September 2019 
Online applications are open. Closing date for school applications is Wednesday 15th January 2020. 
Spring Term  
Starts on Monday 6th January. 
 
Good luck with the costumes, 
Best wishes,   
Charlotte. 


